Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Jill Turner [hutchscw@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 8:12 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Verification of distribution

Mark,

Unfortunately, there was a delay due to a problem receiving your forwarded email. They were mailed last Friday, 8/24.
Hopefully, this won’t jeopardize the closure process.
Thanks,

Jill Turner

Office Manager
Hutch’s Car Washes
6355 S McCarran Blvd
Reno NV 89509-6101
Ph.775.827.4222
Fx.775.823.4444

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 5:04 PM

To: Jill Turner'

Subject: RE: Verification of distribution

Thanks Jill. When did it go out; that’s a critical element of the public’s ability to participate and comment.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Jill Turner [mailto:hutchscw@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 4:35 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Verification of distribution

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94503



Re: Fuel Leak Case RO000451
Dear Mr. Detterman:

This email is verification that the Notification for Case Closure Consideration has been distributed to the mailing list
provided in your letter dated July 31, 2012.

Sincerely,

Jill Turner

Office Manager
Hutch’s Car Wash
6355 S McCarran Blvd
Reno NV 89509-6101
Ph.775.827.4222
Fx.775.823.4444



